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2016 City of Sunrise
Retiree Open Enroliment Notice

If you have Life Insurance, we encourage you to review your beneficiary information, making any
changes necessary. However, this can be done at any time during the year. If you did not elect
L**- 'nsurance at the time of retirement, you may not do so now.

Risk Management is available to answer your insurance questions. Please contact Judy
Mehrmann, Employee Benefits Specialist at 954-838-4528 or Carol Stroud, on-site AvMed
Representative at 954-577-1142 and keep in mind that all enroliment forms must be returned to Risk
Management by December 28, 2015 for an effective date of January 1,2016. We will accept e-mailed
(jmehrmann@sunrisefl.gov), faxed (954-572-2382), handdeliver or mailed forms.

Sincerely

Oshie Mason
Assistant Risk Manager

Attachments:
= Enrollment/Change Form
« Payment Option Forms
« Designation of Life Beneficiary Form





